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SUBJECT: 

December 13, 1974 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE SELECTION 
OF INTERCHANGE EXECUTIVES 

We are announcing today the selection of 55 Federal and 
private sector executives for participation in the 1974-
1975 President's Executive Interchange Program. 

This program provides an opportunity for middle-management 
executives with high potential to share talents and exper­
ience while working in responsible positions in the opposite 
sector for a one-year period. 

We will post a list of participants, along with the host and 
sponsoring organ~zation. 
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